
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, May 12 
8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Chil-
dren’s  
Sunday School 
Monday, May 13 
10 am CCC at the SOVFD  
Station 
1 pm Line Dancing 
1 pm Emergency Warning 
Siren  
Testing 
6:30 pm Finance  
  Committee 
7 :30 pm Council Meeting 
Tuesday, May 14 
11 am Call to Prayer 
2 pm Stephen Ministers 

Wednesday, May 15 
9:30 am Upper Room  
  Discussion 
10:15 am Communion 
10:30 am Bible Study 
6 pm CYC 
6 pm Choir Practice 
7 pm Bridge 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, May 19 
COMMUNION 
Heritage Sunday 
8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult &  
Children’s Sunday School 
4 pm DISTRICT  
  CONFERENCE 
Monday, May 20 
1 pm Line Dancing 

Tuesday, May 21 
11 am Call to Prayer 
FOOD PANTRY DAY 
Wednesday, May 22 
9:30 am Upper Room  
  Discussion 
10:15 am Communion 
10:30 am Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, May 23 
10 am Book Club 
Friday, May 24 
7 pm Jam Session 

How Are We Doing?  

YTD Giving $64,726 

YTD Expenses $58,309 

Giving 5/5/2019 $1,333 

Answer the  
Call to Prayer,  

Corley Chapel in 
Streetman 

Each Tuesday at  
11 am 

You know where it is! 



JOYS: 
Once again, the Choir provided beautiful music for us.  Special 
thanks go to Cathy Kjellsen, Sue Ander, and Janet Martin for 
their contributions. 
We were joyful to have Thomas Q. Robbins back in the pulpit after 
his vacation. 
Mary Schutz told us that it is a joy that our "Lunch, Learn, and 
Play" summer program for children will start June 1. 
Sherry Cappallo was happy to tell us that she is now pain free as 
a result of injections in her back.  Thank you, Lord. 

Judy Snowden praised Joanna Fritz for her presentation at the recent New Hope 
Baptist Scholarship Luncheon. Carolyn Draper also praised Joanna as a gifted, 
adorable person.  Our Congregation is blessed! 
Merle Hughes is thankful for Lori who is her Nurse Practitioner.  She has made 
a big difference in her life physically and emotionally. 
Phil Draper told us about his brother who had diabetes and lung cancer probably 
caused by agent orange. After surgery and a new plan of treatment, he is now can-
cer free. 
Thomas Q. told us that we are extraordinary followers of Jesus Christ.  He said it 
has been a privilege for him and Ruth to be associated with this body of Christ. 

 CONCERNS: 
Carole Stubblefield told us that Sean, whom we have been praying for, passed 
away recently.  Please pray for his wife Briana and his two step children as they 
grieve the loss of their husband and father. 
Ruth Robbins told us that Faye has a new Crohn's specialist.  He is ready to start 
treating her but must find a cure for Faye's anemia first.  Please pray for her ane-
mia to be cured and the new testing to begin. 
Terry Bumpass reported that Dudley's disease is progressing and there will have 
to be some changes made in his care.  Your prayers are requested for both of 
them. 
Please pray for friends of Joycelyn Calame:  Pam Michaels is 66 years old, re-
cently diagnosed with cancer.  Thomas O’Kelly, a former coach in Groesbeck ISD 
also has cancer.  
Come Holy Spirit and guide us through life. Help us to keep our eyes on Jesus as 
we go from day to day. 

J 
une will be a month of transition for us… 

We will be losing our beloved Pastor 

Thomas Q. and Ruth.  Thomas Q’s last 

Sunday with us will be Sunday, June 30th, 

Pastor Luper will join us Sunday, July 7th. 

 

Potluck Brunch to say goodbye  

Pastor Thomas Q. and Ruth Robbins 

Sunday, June 30th 

 

Potluck Brunch to welcome 

Pastor Denise Luper 

Sunday, July 7th 

 

What a wonderful thing to have two potluck 

suppers so close together!  Well, we love to 

eat, don’t we? And the cooks in this  

congregation know their stuff. 


